
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Quogue hereby 

directs that a public hearing shall be held on Friday, September 19, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. 

prevailing time, at the Village Hall, Jessup Avenue, Quogue, New York, to hear any and all 

persons either for or against a local law entitled:  “A Local Law amending §66-14 of the Village 

Code to change the amount of the charges for false alarms to double the charge if the alarm does 

not have a valid and unexpired permit and to make reference to charges as set on a fee schedule 

adopted by the Board of Trustees.” 

 

 Copies of the proposed law are on file in the Village Hall and may be reviewed during 

normal business hours. 

 

August 18, 2025 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

    OF THE VILLAGE OF QUOGUE 

    AIMEE BUHL, VILLAGE CLERK 

 


